
UPGRADE  OF  THE  CENTRAL
WEBSITE  OF  THE  PATRIARCHATE
OF JERUSALEM
We would like to inform our visitors that for the period

between  Monday  the  24th  of  August  and  Sunday  the  20th  of
September,  the  Central  Website  of  the  Patriarchate
www.jerusalem-patriarchate.info  will  be  under  upgradation
across its four different editions (Greek, Arabic, Russian and
English).

During the upgradation process, some of the website’s sections
will not be visible to the public.

From the Patriarchate’s Website Administration
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